
The Story of Max and Dax 

The Story of Max and Dax...Chapter 2 
St. Michael School in Weyburn began fundraising for an accessible playground structure in 
2019. The dream of adding a large play structure that could be enjoyed by all students drove a 
team of eager, selfless people. Last year we highlighted a story of a young boy that wanted to 
raise funds to support this build. He knew that the new structure would allow his buddy Max to 
play with him on the playground. 

 
Fast Forward to September 2020 

With help from the school division, school community, community members and corporations, 
St. Michael School now has phase 1 of the accessible play structure complete. It was open to 
students on Oct.1 and has brought joy to so many faces. Dozens of volunteers joined the 
installation team and helped create an incredible place to play for all students.  God’s work is 
evident in all of our work at St. Michael School but especially in this story. This project was 
immense but was embraced and supported by so many. Most importantly Dax and Max can 
now play together on the play structure…along with everyone else.  
 

 

 


